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4 February 2020 

 

Matt DeCourcey, Senior Advisor 

Department of Finance 

90 Elgin Street 

Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0G5 

 

Via email: matt.decourcey@gmail.com  

 

Re: Congratulations 

 

Dear Matt: 

 

On behalf of the Fredericton Chamber of Commerce board of directors and our 1000 members, we want 

to congratulate you on your new position as senior advisor to Finance Minister Bill Morneau. Your time 

as a Member of Parliament and previous work within the New Brunswick provincial government will be 

a great asset to the department. 

 

We are so pleased that you have chosen to remain in public service as we had the opportunity to 

witness first-hand what a genuinely caring and energetic public servant you are. It is of benefit to all 

Canadians that you have taken on this advisory role with Minister Morneau. No doubt you will approach 

this new role with your trademark passion and engaging nature. 

 

As we’re sure you are aware, the activities of the Department of Finance are important to us, our 

members and businesses from coast-to-coast. We believe that you have a good feel for what’s 

important to small- and medium-sized businesses after your term in office, and of course, we would be 

pleased to provide the local business perspective to you and your department anytime. 

 

Again, congratulations and good luck with your new role! 

 

Sincerely, 

                            
Karen Grant                                                                Krista Ross 

Owner, Kiers Marketing                                           CEO, Fredericton Chamber of Commerce 

President, Fredericton Chamber of Commerce    
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